
NEWSLETTER

Christmas Dinner
day was

Wednesday 8th
December.

Unit 1 – Halloween party
with games and dress up.

Telephone: 01582 256040
E-Mail: info@activesupporteducation.co.uk




Need to contact us?



Matt joined the

doughnut game –
no hands!






Year 11’s have
been visiting

various colleges
and looking at
their courses

including
Shuttleworth

college. They also
been looking at

applications.

Unit 1 – Children in Need – Staff dressed
in pyjamas/ Pudsey related outfits.

Students took part in Pudsey bandana
competition – Winner was Adrian. Duck
race – Winner was Michelle. Watched

Biscuit build live – Winner was Viv (staff)
and Summer (Student).

Unit 2 – Halloween pumpkin competition Winners Aisha
(Staff) Mackenzie - Number 7 (Student)

Unit 3 – Pumpkin competition – Daniel (student) winner



Habib, Shahed and their
team ran the London
Marathon on Sunday

3rd October and raised
a huge amount totalling
£19,000 – Well done to

them!



Unit 3 competition-
who could make the

longest paper chain -
They then all added
them together so -

joint effort!

Kay Prosper
getting involved,

too!



Students getting
involved with boxing
and sparring with Kay

Prosper.



We also said

goodbye to Janet

in admin - sh
e

retire
d so we wish

her a lovely ti
me

and good luck fo
r

the future!

Last day of term – Friday 17th December - Finish at 1pm
Staff training day – Tuesday 4th January 2022
Students return – Wednesday 5th January 2022
February half term – Monday 14th February 2022
Students return – Monday 21st February 2022

Dates
key

We said goodbye to
Shadab in Unit 1 - we

wish him all the best for
his future!


